


and snow the underground parking is seldom used.   The same could be said for the day care  and drug
store  if in fact  they return after 2 or 3 years       
 
There was some debate amongst  the representative if there was an activity   room for teenagers of
the residential  tower.   In the end it was the opinion that this could be a shared room.
 
They  often repeated that the residential apartments were intended for families,  to blend in with the
local neighbourhood.   Then  we learned, by far the largest number of apartments are one bedroom at
about 530 sq feet.  This s far two small for any family, rather likely for single men/women or university
students.
 
I would also like to point out,  the condition of the current shopping plaza.   it has been in need of repairs
/maintenance  for  years.    Can we expect a marked improvement in the maintenance of this
new devilment   should it be allowed to move forward.
 
One of the presentation team came out and admitted (after many denials) that this presentation was only
given to satisfy a planning dept requirement. Also,  that the affordable rental units are being subsidized by
CHMC?
 
That it didn’t really matter if the project was approved locally as they would make their case with the OMB 
 
There seems to be a serious credibility issue with this team.  Not a good first impression on our residents.  
Can they be trusted going forward?  
 
Regards Andrew Iori
      
 
   
 
 
 
    


